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This letter serves as formal notification that Kitronik Ltd is removing the following product(s) from it's range

effect as of 22/03/2024.

We intend to allow orders for these parts until the stock is depleted, should a request for a quantity above
that of our current stock holding we would be unlikely to provide this and would adjust the quantity being

dispatched to match our remaining stock.

If an alternative product is currently available or will be in the immediate future we have provided the

information below.

Please accept the below notice

SKU Description Remaining Stock* Suggested Replacement
4176 JST Battery to Servo Power Adaptor 745 N/A
5101 Kitronik Relay Control Breakout Board | 113 N/A

Kitronik Ltd appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your continued interest

in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we are eager to continue

to grow the range of products available.

Please contact Kitronik Ltd if you have additional questions.

Best regards,
Michael Lockhart
Distributor Account Manager

Michael.lockhart@kitronik.co.uk

I*Remaining stock figure is correct at the time the notice was issued.
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